
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 9/16/2013 8:17:32 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meet later this week? 

Sure. Earlier in the week would be better. Friday I could do early morning, but that's not optimal. 
You should also invite Sunil and Ken Bruno. They can figure out the best time, as they can see my 
calendar. Thanks! 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 7:28 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: Meet later this week? 

Ok - shall we set a date? 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 07:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meet later this week? 

Laura, 
This week is bad. It would be better if we do the following week. 

Liza 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 5:21 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Meet later this week? 

Jane and I would like to meet with you to talk about our latest info on our self-reports and your 
pending citation process revisions. 

Any time Thursday or Friday? 

Laura Doll 
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Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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